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From: SR

Sent: 10 May 2017 11:16

To: Data Scanning

Subject: FW: 12 High Mead Rayleigh - Your Ref 17/00367/FUL
From:

Sent: 10 May 2017 10:24
To: planning applications
Subject: 12 High Mead Rayleigh - Your Ref 17/00367/FUL

For the attention of Mr. Peter Fletcher.

We have reviewed the plans for the proposed extension to no. 12 High Mead and are concerned that if the
extension is built to the boundary (party wall) it will severely restrict light to our kitchen,

Please bear in mind that when we extended (circa 2002) we built approx. 5 feet within the boundary in order to
preserve light to no.12.

Your comments and observations will be appreciated.
Please acknowledge receipt of this Email.

Regards,

+ Mr, & Mrs. D Farrar

14 High Mead
Rayieigh 556 7DS



